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NCDHD COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic Updates 
Public Service Announcement 

 
 

NCDHD will continue to accept walk in appointments at next week’s COVID-19 vaccination clinics.  To 
qualify as a walk in, you must be 50+ and reside in Antelope, Boyd, Brown, Cherry, Holt, Keya Paha, Knox, 
Rock, and Pierce counties and be registered on the state registry at vaccinate.ne.gov. Due to the limited 
number of doses allocated to the North Central District Health Department, we cannot accept individuals that 
live outside of our health district.  
 
Location Date & Time 
Crofton City Auditorium Monday, March 22nd from 4p-6p 
St. Dominic's Catholic Hall- Ewing Monday, March 22nd from 2p-6p 
Our Savior Lutheran Church- Plainview Tuesday, March 23rd from 3p-5p 
Ainsworth Community Center Wednesday, March 24th from 2p-5p 
Evergreen Independent Living- O’Neill Friday, March 26th from 11a-3p 
 

NCDHD strongly encourages people of all ages interested in vaccine to get on the statewide vaccine 
registry at https://vaccinate.ne.gov. Additionally, a link to the registry can also be found on the ncdhd.ne.gov 
home page as well as a COVID-19 Vaccination Consent Form. If able, please print and complete the consent 
form prior to arriving to a clinic for a vaccination appointment and bring your state issued identification. Also, 
if you have received a first dose of vaccine through an NCDHD clinic and have not received a call to schedule 
your second dose please call our office to schedule an appointment.   
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